
W-W-PUBLIC NOTICE Tung and Duggan 2022 

8/29/2022 

 The Boothbay Register 

95 Townsend Ave. 

Boothbay Harbor, ME.  04538 

 

Please publish the following Public Notice on September 1, 2022  and September 8, 2022 

************************************************************************************* 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

 

TITLE  38 § 1022 

 

Notice to the abutting property owners, owners of Fish Weirs or Traps and others, including navigational 

needs.  In response to the following application(s,) pursuant to Maine Law Title 38 M.R.S.A. § 1022; on 

September 12, 2022, the Boothbay Harbor Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on site, and for 

the purpose of review the proposed placement of the following structure(s) in the waters of Boothbay 

Harbor.  The hearing will be at the following time and location: 

 

 

3:00 P.M.  Richard E. and June E. Duggan, represented by Stockwell Environmental 

Consulting Inc, Map #13 Lot # 7A-B, Bear End Road Boothbay Harbor, is proposing to 

replace an existing pier that does not meet setbacks with one that does.  Rebuild the existing 

access walkways and add a 4’x 9’ extension.  Build 28’x 4’ stairs with landing to a new 26’ x 

6’ pier, 40’ x 3.5’ runway and 25’ x 10’ float parallel to shore.  

4:00 P.M.  William R Tung, represented by Stockwell Environmental Consulting Inc, Map 

#28 Lot #4, 260 Samoset Road, Boothbay Harbor, is proposing to install a 10’ x 20’ float and 

a 10’ x 18’ float, as well a single piling. 

 

The/se application(s) is/are available for viewing at the Municipal Offices, 11 Howard Street, Boothbay 

Harbor, Maine.  Comments or questions may be directed to the Code Enforcement officer any time before 

the start of the hearing, or to the Board of Selectmen at the public hearing.  Written comments need to be 

addressed to, Wharves and Weirs, Board of Selectmen, Town of Boothbay Harbor, 11 Howard Street, 

Boothbay Harbor, Maine 04538.  Comments must be received, on/at or before the time and date of the 

hearing. Public comments will be taken at the Board of Selectmen’s regularly scheduled meeting on 

September 12, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 

************************************************************************************* 

 


